
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/8/2022 2:43:57 PM

First name: Harsell

Last name: Andrea

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am saddened to learn of this proposed expansion. Bigger is not better! Montanans know this. The

lodge is privately owned, right? If it needs updating then they are responsible for those costs themselves. To

impose it on our community in the name of 'bigger is better', will greatly impact the nature we go there to enjoy. I

always camp when I spend time there and that gets more challenging every year due to more people wanting to

do the same. Even still, I would much rather deal with that than a resort on the lake which will only bring in more

and more people to the detriment of the area we all love Holland Lake for. Money cannot buy that. Leave it be. 


